BLACKWATER




3312 Baum Road
CUSTOM




Virginia Beach, VA  23457
IMPROVEMENTS, INC.
Home/Fax:  757.432.1405
Work/Cell – 404-7464
January 26, 2014
To:
Virginia Dept. of Transportation

Re:
Letter of Recommendation for D&M Concrete Construction, Inc.

To whom it may concern:
I have worked with D & M Concrete Construction, Inc. on various construction projects over the last three (3) years and have found them to be very professional and proficient in their project management.  Several of the projects consisted of replacing the driveways and the interior garage floors for the City of Norfolk Fire Stations, which required very close attention in order to allow the emergency personnel constant access to their equipment at all times.  The owner of D & M Concrete Construction, Inc., Tommy Dunn and his crew managed all of the projects we have been on together in a manner that allowed them to be completed on or ahead of schedule while maintaining an excellent relationship with the owners and various building departments involved.  All on-site coordination was handled very professionally and all of the required paperwork and billings were responded to promptly.  I highly recommend D & M Concrete Construction, Inc. for any project you may have knowing that they will take care of all your needs no matter how large or complex the project may be.  You can feel confident that all of your projects will be done in a professional manner.
Sincerely, James Daley

President, Blackwater Custom Improvements, Inc.

